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Classified Council General Meeting Minutes
Date:  July 15, 2018, at 9:30 am

Locations: Elko: HTC 110, Winnemucca: GBC 115, Ely: GBC 108, Pahrump: PVC 124
Call Meeting to Order
The meeting was called to order at 9:34 a.m.

Members Present: Joe Micke, Brianne Warner, Tiffany Steensen, Teresa Campos, Sheree Beard, Laurie Adams, Kristina Thuemler, and Christina Park
Approval of Minutes: 
POSSIBLE ACTION ITEM 

Motion: Teresa Campos moved to approve the June 2018 minutes as presented, seconded by Sheree Beard.  Motion passed.

Treasurer’s Report: 
POSSIBLE ACTION ITEM

Motion: Joe Micke moved to approve the June 2018 Treasurer’s Report as presented. Seconded by Brianne Warner. Motion passed.
Site Reports:

Ely: none



Winnemucca: none


Battle Mountain: none

Pahrump: none


Elko:  A Shoshone Initiative Fair is being held on 7/19/18. In addition, the Elko campus has hired several new employees and has been busy preparing for the fall semester. 
Committee Reports:  POSSIBLE ACTION ITEMS
Bylaws
 Chairperson: Michelle Gavorsky - None
Webpage Chairperson:  Cynthia Giles – updates have been done on the webpage. 
Grant-in-Aid Chairperson:  Kim Hess - None
Hospitality / Awards Chairperson:  Christina Park – A thank-you card will be sent to Sisters Café for providing ice for the classified barbeque. 
Scholarship Chairperson:  Gim Quong - None
Events / Fundraisers Chairperson:  Brianne Warner - None
New Business:
  POSSIBLE ACTION ITEMS
1. Duck Race (Information/Action) – The 5th annual duck race will be held on Sept 20, and will have a Super Hero theme. There will be three individual heats, and a final individual heat. The cost to purchase and register a new duck will be $20.00. The cost to register a past duck will be $15.00.  In addition, a department heat will be held. Departments will only need to pay $5.00 to enter. Ducks can be purchased from Kimberly Hess. 
                         ** More information on people’s roles and help will be discussed at August’s meeting.
a. Budget/Advertising 
Brianne mentioned that more ducks need to be purchased for the event. The event is usually $150 to put on, including posters and advertising. Joseph Micke suggested to increase the budget to $250. Brianne made a motion to increase the budget to $250. Seconded by Sheree Beard. Motion passed. 
2. Summer BBQ/Pot Luck (Information/Action)
The classified Barbeque was a great success. A huge thank-you to Joseph Micke for making the food. Brianne Warner suggested that less food be purchased for next year’s barbeque. 
Public Comment - None
Next meeting- August 15, 2018, 9:30 am
Adjourn (9:47 a.m.)
